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11 NORTH ROAD
FOLKESTONE



• Three Double Bedrooms

• Two Bath/Shower Rooms

• Immaculate Presentation

• Integrated Kitchen / Diner

• Drveway for Off Street Parking

• Great Schooling

• Excellent Transport Links

• Popular Location

• Garden

• Downstairs Cloakroom

GROUND FLOOR

Entrance Hall

Downstairs Cloakroom

Lounge 17'09" x 10'6" (5.41m x 3.20m)

Kitchen / Diner 17'05" x 10'2" (5.31m x 3.10m)

FIRST FLOOR

Bedroom 13'1" x 10'4" (3.99m x 3.15m)

Ensuite Shower Room 7'9" x 2'8" (2.36m x 0.81m)

Bedroom 12'4" x 9'3" (3.76m x 2.82m)

Bedroom 10'7" x 7'3" (3.23m x 2.21m)

Family Bathroom 6'9" x 5'5" (2.06m x 1.65m)

OUTSIDE

Garden

Driveway for Off Street Parking

DESCRIPTION

ABOUT

LOCATION
Folkestone

Fast becoming a sought after place to be, Folkestone
has seen much regeneration over the past few years,
with much more planned going forward, especially
surrounding the town centre and Harbour. Folkestone
has a large array of shops, boutiques and restaurants
as well as many hotels and tourist attractions.
Folkestone is fortunate to have two High Speed Rail
links to London, both offering a London commute in
under an hour. There are great transport links to
surrounding towns and cities and easy access to the
continent too. With so much going on and with the
future bright, Folkestone is an excellent location to
both live and invest in.

Cheriton

Just West of the main Folkestone Town is Cheriton, a
very popular area to reside and offers both excellent
transport links and fine schooling including both junior
and grammar levels. The High Speed Link to London is
a strong lure for those looking to commute back into
town and the eclectic mix of homes ranging from
new builds to Victorian make it an ideal spot to find
what you are looking for.

THREE DOUBLE BEDROOMS AND IMMACULATE
PRESENTATION!

MILES AND BARR are very pleased to offer this three
DOUBLE bedroom home to the market. 

Located in a sought after area, this home is within
easy reach of the town centre and sea front, great
schooling at both Junior and Grammar levels as well
as excellent transport links via road and train,
including the high speed link to London, making this
home ideally set for all your needs. 

Once inside this ' Jenner Construction' home, you will
immediately see the size, light and quality on offer.
The home is presented in immaculate fashion and
offers spacious accommodation comprising; large
and welcoming entrance hall, downstairs
cloakroom, large kitchen diner with high gloss units
and a range of integrated Bosch appliances and a
great sized family lounge, which leads on to the
garden at the rear. Upstairs you will be pleased to
find three great sized bedrooms, a rarity in these
type of homes, all this plus the main bedroom has an
ensuite shower room and there is a further well-
appointed family bathroom. Outside to the rear is a
low maintenance and non-overlooked garden
which is laid to a mixture of patio and lawn, which
wraps around the house and has two sheds, plus, the
home has its very own driveway providing off street
parking, no allocated parking spots away from the
house!

With its size, location and beautiful presentation, we
urge an internal viewing to appreciate the size and
quality on offer, so don't delay and call MILES AND
BARR today for your viewing!


